May 1, 2020
Dear Residents,
We wanted to provide you with an update at Splendido.

First, we have no known cases of COVID-19 at Splendido. Thank you for all that you are
doing to help minimize the spread of the virus.

As you may be aware, Governor Ducey extended the stay-at-home order through May 15 (with
some modifications for stores and non-essential businesses), as part of the state’s effort to slow
the spread of the Coronavirus disease (COVID-19). The order requires people to stay home as
much as possible to protect ourselves, others, and our health care systems. Should the
Governor significantly relax the stay-at-home order and reopen non-essential businesses,
Splendido will continue to manage its own shelter in place protocols. In the coming
week(s), we will be working on the development of a transition plan that will be implemented
in a gradual and safe manner at Splendido.

We encourage you to be vigilant in protecting yourself and the health of others by:

e Wearing a mask that covers your mouth and nose when you are out in public for
essential medical appointments, in common areas such as elevators and corridors, or on
community grounds

e Practicing physical distancing (no closer than 6 feet away for no more than 10 minutes)

e Washing your hands frequently, for 20 seconds or more

We understand this is a challenging time and the desire to return to more normal routines. We
can’t emphasize enough how much we appreciate each of you for your patience and for the
steps you’ve taken to not only protect your own health but that of fellow residents and
employees.

If you are experiencing any of the following symptoms, you should contact your physician for
guidance, stay in your home, and notify the Concierge at (847) 256.9300. Symptoms include a
loss of taste or smell, cough, fever, sore throat, shortness of breath, and gastrointestinal issues
such as diarrhea, nausea, or vomiting. Newer symptoms recently added include: headache,
chills, and muscle pain. Please note that pink eye, eye pain, or vertigo, as well as
discoloration of the toes may also be COVID-19 symptoms.

Questions? Please call (520) 878.2601 or email bewell @splendidotucson.com.

Take care and stay well.
Sincerely,

James C. Edwartoski
Executive Director
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